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		Dear Greene Street Community:
In the best interest of the community, our customers, and our employees, Greene Street has made the decision to close all of our stores as well as our corporate offices effective Monday 3/16 until further notice. Due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus), we will cease all operations while we await further instructions from Governor Tom Wolf. 
Processing of buyouts, consignment payments, and checks will also cease during this period as those operations take place solely in our headquarters. They will resume as normal upon re-opening. All pending buys and consignments and payments will of course be honored. 
Greene Street has been in business for over 25 years and we always have and will continue to operate with the utmost integrity. We appreciate your patience in this unprecedented time as we continue to monitor the situation closely. 
Social Media and email blasts will be sent to keep everyone up to date as we proceed. We thank all of our customers for supporting us and contributing to the greater good of recycling for the planet
We wish you, your friends, and your families all the best while we weather this storm together.
We cannot wait to see you all again! 
Stay safe & healthy, 
-Greene Street
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